
Welcome to Term 4 of Year 6. We hope you all had an enjoyable half-term break. We are now  half-way 

through Year 6 and are so proud of the children and the progress that they are making! Please continue 

to discuss their learning and school experiences with them as this helps to embed key knowledge.  

Curriculum 

English - Diary Entry and Persuasive text.  

Maths - Perimeter, Area and Volume, Fractions, Dec-

imals and Percentages, Statistics.  

Science - Evolution and Inheritance.  

Learning Journey - WW2: Comparing changes 

(History). Biomes: Climate Change (Geography). 

Computing - Excel Spreadsheets.  

RE - Judaism -  

PE - Rounders and Football. 

MFL - French: School.  

Art - Expressing faith through art.  

Music - Music through the genres. 

This term our whole 

school Christian Value is: 

 

Secondary School Places 

Monday 3rd March, you will find out which Secondary 

School your child has been offered. We hope you are all 

pleased with this offer. Please come and talk to us if you 

have any concerns or questions.  

Don’t forget to accept the offer by Friday 15th 

Home Learning 

Please look on Google Classroom for 

your child’s next selection of Brain 
Builder tasks.  

 

Reading - Please encourage your 

child to be reading at home. This is 

super important!! Your child will 

have a new target, please support 

them with this at home.  

Times Table Rock Stars - Please en-

Dates for your diary!   

Thursday 6th March - World Book Day.  

Friday 14th March - Trust development day: no pupils 

to attend school.  

Monday 17th March - Parent Consultations evening.  

Tuesday 18th March - Eagles daytime parent consulta-

tions.  

Wednesday 19th March - Swifts daytime parent consul-

tations.  

Thursday 20th March - Falcons daytime parent consul-

tations.   

Friday 21st - Red Nose Day.  

Wednesday 2nd April - Easter worship, parents wel-

come.  

Friday 4th April - Easter bonnet competition.  

Friday 4th April - Easter cake sale.  

Friday 4th April - Last day of Term 4.  

World Book Day  

On Thursday 6th March, it is World Book Day. On this day 

your child will need to come into school dressed as a book 

character. Prizes will be given for originality and costume 

creativity.  They will also all receive a book voucher. We 

Term 4 




